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Sir, I am writing to express my disgust at the criminal waste of water in the South Australian lower lakes. The
people responsible for this should be named and shamed, particularly when the storages were built for
irrigation. We have dairy farmers in serious trouble with this stupidity, and if any of these farmers commit
suicide the perpetrators should be charged with manslaughter. Regards Warwick Heckendorf. Narrandera
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